Minutes of the meeting held on Wednesday September 22, 2004 

From 8:45 AM to 11:00 AM

WG Revision of C37.06 - AC High Voltage Circuit Breakers Rated on a Symmetrical Current Basis - Preferred Ratings and Related Required Capabilities

Attendees: 34 Members and 16 Guests.

The meeting was well attended.

The IEEE slides about the IEEE-SA Board Bylaws on Patents in Standards and the Listing of Inappropriate Topics for IEEE WG Meetings were presented.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the comments received from internal balloting of the version 5 of the document.  This version 5 that was send to all (34) members late July, after the June Denver meeting where we met with the Capacitor Subcommittee.

The Capacitor Subcommittee headed by Jeff Nelson send an inquiry to the main utilities in the US and Internationally, to understand better the new capacitor bank values that should be listed in Tables 1C, 2C, 3C. The results were not conclusive and more inquiries will be made.

We received written comments from Denis Dufournet, Devki Sharma, Franco Lo Monaco, Chih Chow, Ted Olson and Xi Zhu. 

The General and Technical comments were discussed one by one. The Editorial comments were discussed only when contradictory, (for example Members making opposite comments).

It is always the intention to ballot within the Switchgear Committee the revisions of the standards C37.04, C37.06, C37.011 and C37.09b before the next meeting.


Revisions will be made to version 5 (few technical, mainly editorial) that will be version 6 and that will be balloted within the IEEE within a few weeks.

Respectfully submitted.

Georges Montillet 

